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13th March 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Strike Days 15th & 16th March 2023 -  Arrangements for Year 10 and Year 11 
 
Last week I informed you of my intention to invite Years 10 and 11 into school on 
Wednesday and Thursday of this week. This is still the case.  
 
I have carried out my risk assessment and I believe that I can accommodate both year 
groups in school. Your child should bring in revision materials for any lessons which they will 
be supervised in. Unfortunately, I am not aware of which members of staff are taking 
industrial action until the day. Therefore, if anything changes on the day and I need to 
review my risk assessment,  I am asking for your patience and understanding.  
 
The dining room will serve food at break and lunchtime and all students should be in school 
uniform. 
 
If you have any questions about the day please email info@redhill.dudley.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for ongoing support, patience and understanding during these difficult times. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr J Clayton 
Headteacher 


